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June 30, 2018

Susan Walters

California Emerging Technology Fund
414 13" Street, Suite 2008

Oakland, Ca. 94612

Dear Susan,
Here is an update on the status of our broadband offerings for eligible low-income customers.
Effective July 1, 2018, Frontier is offering the following products:

» Frontier Affordable Broadband with a Lifeline requirement

¢ FCC Simply Broadband

¢ Frontier Fundamental Internet — new offering with no Lifeline requirement

Frontier has chosen to offer the Frontier Affordable Broadband product through June 30, 2019. In
addition, through June 30, 2019, Frontier intends to provide $60 for any new adoption for customers
who subscribe to: (i) Frontier Affordable Broadband service, (ii) Frontier Fundamental service, or (iii)
another provider's low-income service in the Frontier footprint.

Finally, with respect to wi-fi capable devices, effective June 30, 2018, Frontier intends to provide a
free device for new adoptions for Frontier customers subscribing to Frontier Affordable Broadband or
Frontier Fundamental service, but will no longer provide a free device to customers of other
providers.

We are encouraged by the positive response so far to the Frontier Fundamental offering, and we
appreciate your collaboration as we move forward with these adoption initiatives.

Sincerely,

Deborah Klava
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